
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: LaJuan Counts, Director, Demolition Department  
Through: Council Member Gabriela Santiago-Romero, Chair, Public Health & Safety 
Standing Committee 
From:   Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative to 
Date: 7/13/2023 
RE: Request for Update on Demolition for 1561 Webb & 1026 Linwood   
 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
Our office has received concerns from a resident regarding 1561 Webb, Detroit, MI and 
1026 Linwood Street, Detroit, MI. These properties are not only an eyesore, but they 
also present a clear and present danger for those in the area. 
 
My office is respectfully requesting the Demolition Department to provide our office with 
an update on these properties, including if and when they were ordered demolished and 
their projected timeline of completion. Please contact Caryn Shannon from my office at 
caryn.shannon@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions. 
 
Cc:  Honorable Colleagues 

City Clerk 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 
Name: Caryn Shannon  
Position: Junior Policy Analyst 
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